
 

 

Dear Parents and Carer, 

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all of our parents and 
carers for your continued support. It has definitely been a very busy term for 
both the children and staff. I wish as we go into this holiday season that you 
have a very happy holiday and a prosperous New Year.  

 

 

 

Merry Christmas 
 

Dates to Remember 

Inset Day- Monday 6th January 2020 – Children do not attend school. 

Schools starts on Tuesday 7th January 2020 

Ms Parson (Headteacher) 


